
My Thanks to all the people that made our April 
23rd Never Forgotten Honor Flight a success.  I 
had mixed emotions about going but my grand-
daughter (my guardian) convinced me to take the 
flight.  I'm glad I did. I'll have a lot of good 
memories for the rest of my life. 

So, Thanks again. 

  

WWII Veteran Bob Smith in Tomahawk 


